
 

 

 

  

July 22, 1997 

 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

 

Mrs. Stella M. Mohr 

3427 N. Edison Street 

Arlington, Virginia 22207 

 

Dr. Richard J. Mohr 

12560 Quincy Adams Court 

Herndon, Virginia 20171 

 

Mr. Joseph Henry Scott 

6119 Sandstone Court 

Clifton, Virginia 20124 

 

 

Re:  Assassination Records Review Board Subpoena Request Nos. 11, 12 and 13 

 (Mrs. Stella M. Mohr; Richard J. Mohr; Joseph Henry Scott) Under the JFK Assassination 

Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                     

 

Dear Mrs. Mohr, Dr. Mohr, and Mr. Scott: 

 

Pursuant to the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 

(“JFK Act”), we are hereby serving upon each of you identical subpoenas seeking information and 

documents that you may have relating to records that either formerly were in the possession of 

Director J. Edgar Hoover or that relate to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy, particularly 

those that were in the possession of Mr. John P. Mohr.  We are not seeking any records that pertain 

solely to personal or financial matters involving Mr. Mohr.  The exact scope of our request is 

specified at Attachment A of the subpoenas. 

 

The subpoenas require you to come to the Assassination Records Review Board to offer testimony 

and to bring any responsive records with you.  Although the date for you to come currently is set as 

August 11, 1997, we would be pleased to make alternative arrangements if that would be more 

convenient.   You have the right, of course, to consult with an attorney regarding the subpoenas and 

to have an attorney present on August 11 (or alternative date if one is set).  
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The Review Board would like to make arrangements for review and questioning that will minimize 

any burden or inconvenience to Mrs. Mohr and other members of the Mohr family and we would be 

happy to provide transportation for you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or 

suggestions that you may have regarding the subpoenas.   

 

Unless I hear from you to the contrary, I will assume that the date of August 11 is satisfactory and 

that you will be bringing with you all responsive records.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 
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